

## EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

## London

March 4, 1981

Dear Prime Minister:

I have been asked to deliver the enclosed message from Secretary Haig, which was received at the Embassy this afternoon.

Sincerely,

Edward J. Streator

Charge d'Affaires ad interim

Enclosure

The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher, M.P.,
Prime Minister,
London.

March 4, 1981 Dear Prime Minister: I was touched by your gracious sentiments about me expressed at the Donovan Awards Dinner. Your visit was an important reaffirmation of the deep bonds of friendship between Britain and the United States. Sincerely, /s/ Alexander Haig